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February 20, 2009 
 
 
Dear Friend, 

 

Your Voice Is Important! 

 
On behalf of the Canadian Coalition of Alternative Mental Health Resources (CCAMHR), I would like 
thank you for your interest in the CCAMHR and invite you to consider membership for the year for 
2009-2010. 

The Canadian Coalition of Alternative Mental Health Resources is a national forum that embraces 
best practices, alternative programs, learning opportunities, knowledge transfer and resource 
sharing.  We are a collective and unified voice on topics of critical importance to consumer/survivors 
through policy development, collegial relationships with governments at both provincial and federal 
levels, and establishing strong partnerships with other like-minded organizations. 

Things are changing quickly in mental health, and, as leaders in our communities, we need to be 
involved, consulted, and at the centre of any and all decision making processes. Your membership 
support is one of the crucial ways in which we can ensure the voice of consumers of mental health is 
heard in the planning, delivery and evaluation of these systems, particularly during health system 
transformation and within different levels of governments.   

Come join us!  Complete your membership form today. 

Benefits of membership:  

 Opportunity to network with consumer leaders from across the nation 

 Opportunity to share knowledge and learn from others experiences and expertise 

 Availability of up-to-date information on news within mental health, and other 
related fields 

 Opportunity to address systemic advocacy issues of concern for people living with 
mental illness 

 Promote positive change for persons with mental illness through a unified voice 

 Participation in leadership development 
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Your membership support will assist the CCAMHR ensure the voice of people living with 
mental illness is heard and mental health is recognized nationally as an important health and 
wellness issue. 
 
If you would like further information on this opportunity, please contact us at 905-682-2423 or 
visit our website at www.ccamhr.ca 

We look forward to working in partnership with you, your organization, and the many other 
CCAMHR members as we work towards achieving our vision of a society that embraces the 
dignity, integrity, strength and self-determination of all persons living with mental health 
issues.   

Thank you for considering this significant request. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dave Gallson, 
Interim Chair 
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